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6570 Campbell Blvd.  •  Pendleton  •  New York  •  14094  •  (716) 625-8833 ex. 113 

SEQR LEAD AGENCY REQUEST 

Town of Pendleton, N.Y. Town Board 
 

 

DATE: July 8, 2024 
 
 

PROJECT TYPE: UNLISTED   X  TYPE I    
 
AGENCY RESPONSES DUE: August 8, 2024 
 
PROJECT: Regency Estates – 27 Lot Subdivision 

SBL No. 136.00-1-46.12 – between 6411 Campbell Blvd. and 
6389 Campbell Blvd. 

 
 
 
Dear Interested / Involved Agency: 
 
The Town of Pendleton is coordinating the subject project with your agency and intends on 
establishing itself as SEQR lead agency pursuant to section 617.6 (b) of the SEQR regulations.  
Please provide any comments and / or concerns your agency may have to the contact listed 
below by the response due date. 
 
The subject project concept site plan and Part 1 of the Full Environmental Assessment Form 
(FEAF) may be found on the Town’s web page in the hyperlink below. 
https://pendletonny.us/public-notices/ 
 
CONTACT PERSON:   John Higgins, Planning Board Administrative Assistant 
     jhiggins@pendletonny.us 
 
  
AGENCIES NOTIFIED: 
 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
NYSDOT 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Niagara County Department of Health 
Niagara County Sewer District No. 1  
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